
For reference (*)  

 

February 14, 2024 

 

Completion of Cancellation of Treasury Stock 
 

Tokyo, February 14, 2024 ----- Wacom Co., Ltd. (the “Company”) hereby announced 

that it today completed to cancel the Company’s treasury stock pursuant to Article 178 

of Japanese Companies Act, based on the resolution at a meeting of its Board of 

Directors on January 31, 2024. Please refer to the details below. 

 

1. Details of completion of cancellation 

(1) Type of shares canceled: Common stock of the Company 

(2) Total number of shares canceled: 6,000,000 shares 

Equivalent of 3.80% of outstanding shares prior to the cancellation 

(3) Date of cancellation: February 14, 2024 

 

(Reference)  

Number of outstanding shares after the cancellation: 152,000,000 shares 

 

 

 

(*) This is translated to English from a Japanese announcement solely for convenience 

of non-Japanese readers. 

 

 

 

For inquiries:  

IR, Wacom Co., Ltd. 

Telephone: +81-3-5337-6502 

 

IR Website:  

https://investors.wacom.com/en-jp/ 

 


